## PENDLE HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL



Pendle Way, Wentworthville 2145 Phone: 9631 8253 Fax: 9896 3082



## 3-6 CROSS COUNTRY 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

Our Cross Country carnival will be held on Wednesday 21<sup>st</sup> April 2021. Students in Years 3-6 will race according to the age they will be turning this year. The carnival will finish by 1:00 pm and normal classes will resume after lunch.

All students will need to wear their school sports uniform with sport shoes and school hat. It is important that students wear sunscreen and bring a bottle of water.

If current COVID guidelines are still in place parent/carers of Years 3-6 students may attend the event. Other visitors are not permitted. To attend you must comply with the following COVID guidelines:

- You must login on the Service NSW APP and sign in on the sign in sheet. Look for the sign on table.
- You must not attend if you are unwell or have COVID symptoms
- You must maintain physical distance of 1.5 m from other adults all times at all times.
- You should wash/sanitize hands frequently.

We will confirm parent attendance at the beginning of Term 2.

Francesca Xavier Gabrielle Buczynski
Assistant Principal Principal